
Miss Lexi’s Weekly Newsletter 

 
 

Important Dates to Remember: 
 
February 12th​: Class Valentine’s party 
February 14th​: Valentine’s day 
February 15th​: 3rd Grade Program 
February 16th​: 3rd grade field trip 

Sight Words: 
About                                     Bring 
Better                                      Carry 
Clean                                          Cut  
Done                                       Light 
Laugh                                   Myself 

Here’s What We are Working on: 
Math​: We are currently working on 
division properties through the 
dividing of products. 
Science​: This week we have been 
focusing on the anatomy of a bee. 
Social Studies​: Learning all 50 states 
by memorization. 
Reading​: Practicing the 
comprehension of syllables. 
Writing​: Personal journal entries. 

Special Thank You’s: 
 

Miss Lexi’s third grade class would 
like to shout out a huge special 

thank you to Mrs. Smith, Mr. 
White, and Ms. Julie for helping 
the class collect materials and 
decorate for our class program 

coming up this Thursday, February 
16th. 

 
 

Student of the Week: 
This week as a class the students voted for two students to 
receive the student of the week award. These two 
students have shown the upmost respect and 
accomplished all their goals for the last month. These two 
students are: 

Kenny Weaver & Jamie Ferguson 

Congratulations Kiddos!                                              
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